James T Whitman
District 12 Representative for WFA

2724 224th Ave NE

Sammamish, WA 98074

Tel:  425-868-1050

Email:  jtwhitman@comcast.net
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Greetings, Wing Cousins!  Welcome to 2011.  Hopefully, the new year is starting out well for you, and will be a year of blessing and enjoyment, and that it will include time for interaction with your Wing cousins!

I bring good news and sad news.  First, the sad news.  Our dear cousin, Ogden Wing, passed away peacefully early on the morning of December 28, 2010, at the age of 90.  Due to an unavoidable schedule, I was unable to attend his funeral service and memorial gathering in Wamic, Oregon, but I understand it was well attended by family and friends, and that a number of our cousins were able to be there.  Our prayers and condolences go out to his sons Steve and Mark, and all of their family members.  Those of you in attendance at the Seaside reunion in 2009 may recall that we gave special recognition to Ogden as the last remaining grandchild of Martin and Margaret Wing.  He was a wonderful husband, father, cousin and friend, and we shall miss him!

For the good news, I have the privilege of announcing a Wing Family reunion for District 12 WFA members and Martin Wing descendants.  It will be held the weekend of August 27-28, 2011 at The Dalles and Tygh Valley, Oregon.  Details are still being worked out by our joint planning group that will be meeting in April, but the general schedule will be as follows:

· Saturday evening dinner and program at the Portage Grill (part of the Shilo Hotel complex) in The Dalles.
· Sunday afternoon picnic and social gathering at the Wasco County Fairgrounds in Tygh Valley.

· A tour of Wamic will likely be included.

· A block of rooms has been set aside at the Shilo Inns Hotel & Suites in The Dalles.  Rates are $84 per night for a double queen/single king room and $145 per night for a two-bedroom suite.  The phone number for making reservations is (503) 297-2551.
Details will be sent to you after the Planning Committee meets in April.  Please help us reduce mailing costs by sending us your email address or letting us know if you would like to be removed from the mailing list. And, please spread the word.  We don’t have contact info for everyone in the family!
Planning Committee members – you know who you are – please reserve Saturday, April 16, for a meeting.  I’ll send you time and location as soon as it we have finalized a meeting place.

Meanwhile, just reflect on the reality that ours is a great family!  Our Wing cousins are wonderful, fun-loving people.  Every time we get together, people say the time is too short, and we should have reunions more often.  So, remember to reserve the dates and plan to join in the fun!  As an added note, remember that the annual national Wing Family of America (WFA) reunion will be held in Chattanooga, Tennessee, June 26-26, 2011.  Any and all are welcome to come and participate.  Registration information and details will be available shortly at the WFA website, which is wingfamily.org.

Best regards to all!  -- Your District Rep -- Jim  
